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June 2017

Dear Parents,

Welcome to our Summer Newsletter.

Another school year almost over, time really is flying by! 

Since the beginning of this school year, the PA have organised the following fundraising events:

Halloween Disco – Amount raised €942

Christmas Cards – Amount raised €674

Clothes Recycling – Amount raised €271

Summer Style & Beauty event ​– Amount raised €1379

This school year we

· Hosted Mr. Aidan Buckley from Bandon Fire Service. We thank him for his informative talk on Fire Safety. 

· Facilitated the visit of Daidi na Nollag in December.
· Provided refreshments for the First Holy Communion children and their guests in May.

· Partially funded the purchase of a portable PA system for use at school.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our sponsors, fabulous models, demonstrators and of course Frank and Susan O’Leary for hosting our successful Summer Style & Beauty event held on 27th of April. A fantastic evening was had by all. A big thank you to all who supported us.
Sponsored by:

PTSB


Carbery Group

AIB


O’Reilly’s Spar

Bank of Ireland
Bandon BFit

Barry Hurley

Elaine Traynor

Alison O’Brien

Horgan’s Pharmacy

Bandon Office Supplies

Demonstrations:

Mary Mullins, Horgan’s Pharmacy- Make up

Yvonne Cullinane and Chloe Collins Graphix Hair Design

Natasha Crowley – Stylist

Carmen – Curves

Linda Crowley – MC

Upcoming events PA will be supporting:

School Sports Day – Thursday 15th June at 
7pm sharp in Bandon Rugby Club.

6th Class Graduation – Thursday 22nd June

Thank you all very much for you continued support, we do appreciate it. Wishing you and your family the very best for the summer holidays, 

Lisa Shannon

Chairperson.

